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PARENT CONFERENCES 
 

Parent-teacher conferences are a means for improving the quality of education each child 
receives. Conferences provide an opportunity for a mutual exchange of information and ideas for 
the welfare of the child. The goal will be a positive and supportive exchange of information. 
Parent-teacher conferences will be offered for all children in grades K-12. 

 

Parents may also arrange conferences with their child’s teacher(s) whenever they find it advisable. 
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